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May 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

As we enter the formal exam period I write to confirm the dates of the final series of events that 
will round off the year for our Year 11 students. 

The last day that all Year 11 students are expected to attend all of their lessons will be Friday 07 
June. After this point, students will be on study leave and expected only to attend for their 
remaining exams. Up until this time, students are expected to return to lessons as normal after 
exams. Discretion may be given by staff for students to have a short break/food in their classroom 
at times where this is applicable. 

We will be holding a celebration event for students on Wednesday 12 June in the Arundel Site 
hall from 9:30am. There will be a short assembly recounting fond memories and experiences 
from their time here at Seaford Head, followed by an opportunity to ‘shirt sign’, and say their 
farewells to each other. Students should attend in school uniform and can bring in spare shirts for 
signing. 

In relation to this, the school is always extremely welcome of spare items of uniform that we can 
use to support students and families. Should you have any uniform that is still in good condition, 
please donate it to the school after it is no longer of use to you by dropping it into reception at a 
convenient time.  

Finally, the school Prom is on Monday 01 July. Ticket sales have gone very well and there will be 
a significant number attending. If students have not yet booked their place and want to, this is still 
possible. 

Many thanks again to all parents and carers for your support throughout this year. It has been a 
real pleasure for me to play a small part in the life journey that our amazing Year 11 have 
embarked on. I wish all of them every success in the future. 

Yours sincerely  

 

Mr D Miller  

Head of Year 11 

 


